
March 1, 2025 

March Parent Letter  

Dear Parents, Guardians and Families, 

As we transition into the warmer month of March, I am excited to share the latest happenings and 

upcoming events at Secrist! It's been a month of growth, learning, and community engagement, and we 

look forward to wrapping up third quarter, and to the many exciting activities planned for the weeks 

ahead. 

Spring Break: We will be going on our Spring Break on March 9th!  March 9th is actually our Grading 

Day so there is no school for students. However, our official Spring Break is: March 10th-14th. 

Sports Report: 

Our Boys and Girls Soccer teams have finished their seasons strong! Congratulations to all of the 

athletes that played for Secrist this year! For fourth quarter, Coach Marvin will be hosting our Track 

Team! Students who are interested are invited out to run for the Scorpion Team! Come watch our 

wonderful, fast, and driven athletes compete in Track events! Schedule of meets will be on our webpage. 

Getting Ready for high school: 

Our eighth-grade students have been busy attending high school visits, traveling to area school for tours, 

and registering for their freshman classes. Please be sure to check in with your eighth-grade students 

weekly to ensure they are on track for promotion. They can log into their Student Vue to show you 

grades, attendance, etc., or you can view this information from our Parent Vue account.  

Reminders: 

• Please remind students that attendance is imperative, and they must arrive to all classes on time.

• State Testing is occurring in the month of April. Please have students at school every day!

• Please remind students that cell phones must be off and put away at all times during the school

day.

Let’s Keep it Moving and have a great fourth quarter! 

Finish Strong Scorpions! 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Garcia 

SECRIST MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Debbee Garcia, Principal 

Pamela Dean, Assistant Principal 

Anthony Mealing, Dean of Students 

3400 S. Houghton Road Tucson, AZ 85730 | SecristMS.tusd1.org 

      Phone (520) 731-5304 | Fax (520) 731-5301 
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Secrist will build a community that respects 

each other, achieves academic mastery and  

prepares for the future. 

 

 

 


